
 
 
Dear National Representatives, dear IW-Friends, 
  
Next year we will have again a Cruise for IW-Members, their families and their friends We will start 
on 10th May in Warnemünde (Germany), and go then to Stockholm, Helsinki, Tallinn and Riga 
It is a very charming tour in the Baltic sea and I will again try to make meetings with our IW-friends in 
the wonderful cities we will be  
Some of you participated already in one or more cruises before, so it would be lovely to meet  again  
Please share the  invitation with all Districts, Clubs and IW-members 

 
 Why an European IW-Cruise?  
The cruise is for all European members and for all IW levels 
To meet each other and have fun together  
Strangers are friends you have not met before 
To attend a good sightseeing program 
To promote IW-friendship/IW Meeting at Board 
To exchange experiences 

 

 
 
Greetings to all of you 
 Love - Gabi 
 Mit freundlichen Grüßen/With kind regards 
 

 
Gabriele  Schrümpf                ________________________ 
Founding President IWC Grax-Uhrturm 2011 
International Inner Wheel Board Director 2017/19 
mobile +43 664 1752601   email gabriele.schruempf@gmx.at   
 Hofgasse 7, 8010 Graz, AUSTRIA/Europe                     
 
 Visst låter det härligt med en kryssning i maj 2025? 
 Vänliga hälsningar, 
 Elisabeth Nelson 
 DISO 
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